17 November 2003

The Secretary
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services

Suite SG.64

Parliament House

Canberra, ACT 2600 

Dear Chair,
Re: Inquiry into the exposure draft of 

Corporate Law Economic Reform Program (Audit Exposure and Corporate Disclosure)
Please find attached a copy of the Finance Sector Union of Australia submission on the CLERP 9, Exposure draft – CLERP (Audit Reform and Corporate Disclosure) Bill.

We thank you for the opportunity to make this submission and remain available to speak further to our submission should the committee wish.

Please contact:

Tony Beck

National Secretary

Finance Sector Union

341 Queen Street

Melbourne, VIC 3000

On (03) 9261 5300

Yours sincerely
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Anthony J Beck 
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